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	 The Lynde and Harry

Bradley Foundation



from YVONNE ENGEL
TO:

Mike Grebe
cc:

Terri
DATE:

May 8, 2013
RE:

Annual Report Mail List 


	
	The attached annual report mail list distributed to the Program staff on February 25th was returned to me today.
While some address and contact changes have been made in the databases because of our regular updating procedures, I’ve not changed or removed any information from these pages. I’ll proceed with the changes immediately after receiving your approval.

Thank you.
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